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Dear Foundation Family:

Making an Impact

As I reflect upon this past fiscal year, there is one word that comes to mind: impact.

Our philanthropic gifts make a difference in so many different ways: on the husband

and father receiving cancer treatment; on the student who is a single mother 

financing her own nursing education; on the families anxiously waiting for a loved

one to come out of surgery; on the premature newborn in the NICU; on the 

husband and wife who lost their health insurance but can still access care.

You impact lives in a profound and meaningful way, every single day. Your gifts 

are an investment in the health and well-being not only of the individuals Good

Samaritan serves, but also of our entire community. When our community is 

healthier, our shared quality of life is better. 

In this issue you will see the impact we have made as a Foundation Family through

our collective gifts in our Annual Report and Year in Review on pages 2-5. In 

addition, you will read Impact Stories from some of our family members as 

examples of how philanthropic gifts make a difference. We also celebrate our 

Good Samaritan College scholarships, made possible by you.

Through the pages that follow, I hope you will see your gifts to Good Samaritan

come to life. Thank you for your generosity, for your investment, and – most of all –

for your impact.

Gratefully, 

Mary L. Rafferty
President and Chief Executive Officer
Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation
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If you do not wish to receive future issues of 
Compassionate Giving magazine or any 
other future fundraising communications from 
Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation, you may opt 
out of future communications.  You may call 513 862 3786 
to opt out or email gshfoundation@trihealth.com.
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Supporting patients and families $1,315,212 33%
(Department Support)

Creating healing environments $1,299,898 33%
(Capital)

Caring for the community $975,344 24%
(Charity Care and Community Support)

Educating the caregivers 
of today and tomorrow $351,617 9%
(Education)

Innovating the future of care $55,175 1%
(Research)

TOTAL $3,997,246 100%

Foundations $1,194,874 37%

Individuals $924,372 29%

Business/Corporations $786,127 25%

Trusts/Estates $170,952 5%

Guild $138,147 4%

TOTAL $3,214,472 100%

Distributions/Areas of Impact*

*Unaudited financials July 1, 2016 - June 30, 2017

Contributions*

IMPACT
You may notice our annual report looks a bit different this year. In
our efforts to continuously improve our communications we are
proud to introduce our Areas of Impact. 

As you can see below, your contributions are still supporting the
causes most important to you; we have simply given them new
names to express not only our gratitude, but most importantly,
YOUR impact. Thank you for making a difference!

ANNUAL REPORT
JULY 2016 - JUNE 2017

4%
5%

29%

37%

25%
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Through the Foundation’s 
unrestricted investments, the 
Foundation Board of Trustees 

distributed $1.171 million.
$1 million is supporting the TriHealth
Way, an effort to continue our legacy 

of high quality, compassionate care as
we move into the future of health care.
One example is the Innovation Center

that will collect, implement, and 
analyze team members' quality 

improvement ideas that will enhance
patient care. $171,000 is supporting

Good Samaritan Hospital's 
Behavioral Health Department in 
their effort to provide specialized 

addiction services training to 
clinicians and team members.

This will improve care for patients 
with opiate and other substance 

use disorders.

The Foundation and our 

donors invested 

$3,997,246
into Good Samaritan Hospital to

impact in the following areas:

• Supporting patients and families

• Creating healing environments

• Caring for the community

• Educating the caregivers of 
today and tomorrow

• Innovating the future of care

The Good Samaritan Hospital

Guild also continued its 

support of many initiatives

within Good Samaritan by 

awarding nearly 

$200,000
for equipment, supplies, 

and more that directly impact 

patient care.  Some examples 

include NICU quilts, 

an ultrasound machine, 

a bariatric patient 

treatment table, and cardiac

rehab equipment. 

FISCAL YEAR 2017 IN REVIEW:

OUR FOUNDATION FAMILYOUR FOUNDATION FAMILY
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At Good Samaritan College 

of Nursing and Health 

Science, donors supported over 

100 scholarships 
totaling more than 

$153,000 
in scholarship assistance 

for students in the 

2016-2017 

school year.

The Good Samaritans of Good

Samaritan Hospital Foundation

held their 33rd Annual Gala which

raised $524,000 to support

the renovation of the Faculty 

Medical Center for Pregnancy 

and Women’s Health, along with 

annual support of the Good

Samaritan Free Health Center 

and Medical Education Research

Fund.  The Good Samaritans 

have cumulatively raised more

than $7.8 million through 

this annual event.

At the Good Samaritan Free

Health Center, approximately

200 volunteer 

physicians, nurses, dentists,

dental hygienists, 

psychologists, physical 

therapists, receptionists, and

more treated patients during

more than 8,000 visits 

for primary, specialty, dental, 

and behavioral health care. 

The Foundation's donors gave

$641,402 in support

to make all of this possible. 

MAKES A DIFFERENCEMAKES A DIFFERENCE
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FISCAL YEAR 2017 IN REVIEW:
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Bright Ideas Come to Life

Labor & Deliery/Fetal Care Center Team Members Penny Muench; Laurie Bambrick, MSN, RN, NE-BC; 
Kristy Johnson, MSN, RN with the sibling bracelets; and Christy Longano, MSN, RN, RNC-LRN

One person with one idea can make a big impact. 
This was true when the Sisters of Charity founded 
Good Samaritan over 150 years ago, and is still true
today. Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation’s priority 
has always been to continue this impact by ensuring 
compassionate care that lasts a lifetime. In order to do
this, the Foundation supports Good Samaritan’s current
needs as well as continuous improvement efforts. 

In Fiscal Year 2017 the Foundation Board of Trustees 
distributed $1 million to support such efforts at Good
Samaritan Hospital through the TriHealth Innovation 
Center. Bright Ideas is the Innovation Center’s phase one 
initiative to gather and embrace team members’ ideas to
create improvements, both big and small, throughout
Good Samaritan and the entire TriHealth system. 

It is often our team members on the front lines of care
and service who have the best ideas to make improve-
ments. Now, there is a dedicated team, system, and
process in place to capture,  implement, and evaluate 
the impact of team members’ Bright Ideas. Since the 
Innovation Center launch in the spring of 2017, more
than 300 Bright Ideas are currently underway at 
Good Samaritan.  

Below is a sample of these ideas:

• Phone Charger Stations – At the Good Samaritan 
Hospital Operating Room waiting area, there are no
phone chargers for family members to use. Most of 
these family members are at the hospital anywhere 
from 2-12 hours, and would greatly appreciate
this amenity.

•  Sibling Bracelets – When mothers come in to 
deliver their newborn, it is a process for the entire 
family; including siblings can make a big difference. 
Since the babies get bracelets, as well as the parents, 
the siblings should also get a bracelet to make sure
everyone knows they are a "Big Sister" or "Big Brother".
These little gestures go a long way.

As it is often said, one life touches so many. Because 
of the Foundation’s support, all Good Samaritan team
members are able to touch countless lives by bringing
their ideas to life. These ideas improve patient care, 
create healing environments, and support patients and
families. By investing in our team, we ultimately invest 
in our community. 
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Standing, Marie Miller, PTA; Seated, Sue Augspurger, PT, both of Good 
Samaritan Hospital Concussion Management Program

Check out the back cover of this issue for Save the Date 
information on the 2018 Gala!

On a February night in 2016, more than 630 of our 
Foundation family and friends gathered to celebrate 
My Big Fat Italian Gala, which raised funds to create the
Good Samaritan Hospital Concussion Management 
Program. Since that evening, the TriHealth Orthopedic 
and Sports Institute has been working to turn your Gala 
support into the first dedicated, comprehensive 
concussion program in the Greater Cincinnati area. We 
are excited to share our collective progress and impact.

Throughout 2016 and early 2017, the state-of-the-art 
equipment was ordered and installed. This equipment 
provides new and improved computerized diagnostic 
and treatment capabilities, such as:

• Measuring how quickly someone can see and  
interpret basic information.

• Determining if a concussion will lead to a variety of 
symptoms such as headaches, blurred vision, and 
dizziness.

• Making recommendations on when it is safe to drive, 
run, and return to a sport.

• Testing and training on balance that helps patients 
regain higher levels of function.

• Using video goggles that assess eye movement 
disorders to determine the best modes of treatment.

There have been more than 600 patient visits thus far 
using the above equipment. In addition to athletes, the 
program has expanded to treat patients who have suffered
concussions from instances such as falls and motor vehicle
accidents. Dr. Emily Dixon, 2016 Gala Physician Champion,
is also training physicians and care teams throughout
TriHealth in order to increase the impact of the program 
to more people in our community.

The impact that one night of generosity and celebration 
can have is truly remarkable. It is you who has made this
possible, and we are grateful for the difference you make
through supporting The Good Samaritans’ Gala. 

“Because of the Gala 
support, our team is   
deeply grateful to 
everyone who has    
helped make this 
program a reality.”

– Emily Dixon DO
2016 Gala Physician Champion

Big Fat Italian Gala Leads to Big Impact:  

Concussion Management Program
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Michael Shehata, MD, TriHealth Cancer Institute; Heidi B. Jark, Senior Vice President & Managing Director, The Foundation Office, Fifth Third Bank; 
Mark G. Witte, Executive Director, TriHealth Cancer Institute

The Radiation Oncology renovation is part of the TriHealth Cancer Institute’s Good Samaritan Hospital Campus. It has
created a fully coordinated system of care that includes medical oncology, radiation oncology, and ancillary and support
services that navigate care for patients from diagnosis through treatment and survivorship.  

The Jacob G. Schmidlapp Trusts generously gave $500,000 to serve as the lead gift for the renovation of the Outpatient
Cancer Center in 2013, the first phase of the creation of the TriHealth Cancer Institute’s Good Samaritan Hospital Campus. 
It is fitting that this most recent grant completed the fundraising necessary for the renovation of the Radiation Oncology
Department, which is the final phase of the TriHealth Cancer Institute’s Good Samaritan Hospital Campus. We are grateful 
for the Jacob G. Schmidlapp Trusts for producing better outcomes, creating a better patient experience, and improving the
lives of  cancer patients and their families in our community.  The impact of their gift has just begun. 

Jacob G. Schmidlapp Trusts, Fifth Third Bank, Trustee 

Transform Cancer Care
The Jacob G. Schmidlapp Trusts, Fifth Third Bank, Trustee partnered with us in our effort to create healing   
environments through a grant award of $250,000 to support the renovation of the Radiation Oncology 
Department at Good Samaritan Hospital. Early this fall, the vision for this gift has been realized with the 
completion of the renovation.
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More than 100 Good Samaritan and TriHealth physicians were 
honored for National Doctors’ Day through tribute gifts and 
heartfelt notes of gratitude. Our doctors were deeply moved and
thankful for this special recognition. You can find the names of
donors and the doctors they honored in the Tribute section 
beginning on page 16.

The next National Doctors’ Day is March 30, 2018. Please consider
honoring a compassionate physician through a gift to an area at
Good Samaritan that means the most to you. In order to ensure 
we can deliver your note and recognize your physician on 
Doctors’ Day, please make your tribute prior to March 30. 

ALSO REMEMBER: you do not have to wait! Tribute gifts in honor   
of doctors and caregivers may be made all year round by visiting 
www.gshfoundation.com or calling the Foundation 
at 513 862 3786.

NATIONAL DOCTORS’ DAY

Honoring Those Who Care for Us

The Farmer Family Foundation also joined us in creating a healing 
environment in the Radiation Oncology Department through a 
generous $100,000 gift to establish The Farmer Family Foundation 
Waiting Area, completed in early fall. 

Because of The Farmer Family Foundation’s gift, this space is now an 
inviting, comforting place for patients as they receive comprehensive,
compassionate cancer care on their journey to survivorship.

We understand that cancer affects not only the person with the disease,
but also the patient’s family and friends. With ample space for patients 
and their loved ones, the new Famer Family Foundation Waiting Area
makes an impact with up-to-date amenities and serene surroundings 
that encourage peace and healing.

The Farmer Family Foundation Waiting Area: 

Peace for Patients and Loved Ones

National Doctors’ Day is observed every year on
March 30th as a way to recognize physicians and the
work they do for us and our community. In 2017,
Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation invited grateful
patients, families, and donors to celebrate National
Doctors’ Day by making a gift in honor of a physician 
who made a difference in their lives. 

Encouraging
peace and 
healing
through
compassion
toward 
others.
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For Dr. Marc and Barbara Alexander, their Catholic faith is
the foundation for how they live their lives. It is what has
guided their family, their careers, and the way they interact
with those around them every single day. It is what led
Dr. Alexander to become an ordained deacon in the
Catholic Church. It is also what has guided their passion
for serving and giving back, which continues to make an
impact on Good Samaritan and our entire community.

Dr. Alexander first became involved in Good Samaritan in
the 1970s when he worked as an Orderly in the hospital. He
then attended medical school and completed his residency
outside of Cincinnati, returning home in 1984 to practice
internal medicine as a primary care physician. Since that
time he has been part of Good Samaritan Hospital, actively
involved in the teaching faculty at as well as the Medical
and Dental Staff. 

When asked why he has been at Good Samaritan all these
years, Dr. Alexander says, “All of the characteristics that I
think a hospital should have, Good Samaritan has. It is
consistent with our Catholic identity and values.”
Dr. Alexander also emphasizes that he makes sure his
patients are treated at Good Samaritan because of the care.
“You’re only as good as the people around you,” he states,
“and the people at Good Sam are good. Really good.” 
Throughout the years, the Alexanders have made gifts 
to various areas of Good Samaritan such as medical 
education, the team member emergency fund, and The
Good Samaritans’ Gala. Most recently, the Alexanders
made a $25,000 gift to the Good Samaritan Free Health
Center.  Dr. Alexander was the physician champion to 
help get the Free Health Center off the ground in 2011, 
and continues to volunteer to this day. 

Both Dr. Marc and Barbara are passionate about the Free
Health Center, stating that caring for the disadvantaged
and uninsured is central to Good Samaritan’s mission.
“This is what we’re about,” Dr. Alexander says. “This is who
we are here to serve.” With the Free Health Center caring
for uninsured patients during more than 8,000 visits this
past fiscal year, the Alexander’s gift and those like it make
a significant impact on the people of our community.

For the Alexanders, giving back to Good Samaritan is
essential. “We both have deep roots in Cincinnati,” says
Barbara. “We appreciate the hospital being here for us
all our lives, and we hope it can continue to be there for
our children and grandchildren in the future.” Adds Dr.
Alexander, “The central tenet of the Catholic faith is ‘love
one another.’ We are just trying to do what God calls us to
do: love one another.” Through their gifts, and guided by
faith, the Alexanders are living this calling.

Guided by Faith

Marc A. Alexander, MD and Barbara Alexander

“You’re only as good as the people  
around you, and the people at Good  

Sam are good. Really good.”
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Cultivation has always been an innate passion and skill for
Dr. Richard E. Welling. Whether it is tending to the farm
where he lives with his wife Darlene, educating others 
during his more than 40 years at Good Samaritan Hospital
teaching surgical residents, or giving back through the
Foundation, Dr. Welling is devoted to growing and shaping
the future.

It was a chance meeting with the brother of a Good 
Samaritan doctor during his undergraduate studies that 
led to a job as a surgical technician, a job that “changed
everything,” says Dr. Welling. During his general surgery
training at Harvard he discovered his natural talent and 
desire to teach younger residents, noting, “I’d rather 
teach someone how to perform a surgery instead of 
doing it myself.”

When Dr. Welling returned to Good Samaritan he began
teaching, and soon after took on the simultaneous roles 
of Chairman of the Department of Surgery, Program 
Director of General Surgery Residency, and Program 
Director of Vascular Surgery Residency. After 25 years in
these positions, he became the Vice President of
Academic Affairs for TriHealth until his retirement in 2015.
When asked to reflect about his time at Good Samaritan, 
Dr. Welling says, “I’m proud of the residents I trained. 
Some of them are now surgical program directors 
themselves all over the country. It feels good that they 
have continued the legacy of teaching others.”

Throughout his career, both he and Darlene have 
generously given back to Good Samaritan through 
support of various efforts within medical education as
well as The Good Samaritans’ Gala. Darlene served as 
Gala Chair in 2003 and Co-Chair in 2011. Emphasizing 
the importance of philanthropy, Darlene says, “I’m strictly 
of the philosophy that to whom much is given, much is 
expected. We feel extremely blessed, and to be able to 
give back through the Foundation is a wonderful thing.”

The impact of Dr. Welling’s work culminated in a surprise
gift at his retirement celebration. Dr. Kevin Grannan, 
Program Director of General Surgery Residency, and 
Dr. George Kerlakian, Chairman of the Department of 
Surgery, worked with the Foundation to raise more than
$250,000 to create the Richard E. Welling, MD Fund for 
Resident Leadership Training. “It was pretty special,” 

says Dr. Welling. “It was something they knew I would 
appreciate, and it will last forever.” He and Darlene were 
so touched and inspired that they donated $25,000 to the
funds as well. “Resident leadership training is so important.
It really makes them better people and better physicians,”
Dr. Welling remarks. 

Just as they cultivate the crops, bees, and other animals 
on their farm, Dr. Richard and Darlene Welling will 
continue to cultivate the minds and hearts of generations 
of physicians to come. The impact of their work and their
gifts will continue to grow as they shape the future for 
the better, one person at a time.
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Darlene Welling and Richard E. Welling, MD

Cultivating the Mind and Heart

“Resident leadership training is 
so important.  It really makes 
them better people and better 
physicians.”
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Josephine Walters CareStar 
Scholarship donors Pamela 
Zipperer-Davis, Nancy Gruber, 
and Tom Gruber with recipients
Ryan Schumann, Ashleigh Mahle,
and Abagail Lucas

Mamadou Sane, Stephen Jason
Morsch 8 Days 1 Hour Scholarship 
Recipient Marguerite Sane, and
scholarship donors Jason Morsch, 
Beth Morsch, and family

Philanthropic gifts make these scholarships available each year.
In addition to helping with tuition, scholarships provide many
more benefits to students and their families. Donor-supported
scholarships reduce student debt, increase students’ in-demand
skills, and position students for long-term success. In addition, 
the high-quality GSC education students receive ensures they 
will become skilled, competent, and compassionate caregivers
that our community needs. Scholarships not only positively 
impact students and families, but also everyone the students 
will care for into the future. 

GSC awards would not be possible without the  support of
our generous alumni and friends. Thank you for educating
the caregivers of today and tomorrow.

On the following page you will see testimonials from 
students which describe the true impact of donor-supported
scholarships.  For a full list of 2017-2018 scholarship 
recipients, please visit www.gshfoundation.com and 
click on Donor Recognition.

s

s

IMPACTING THE FUTURE

Good Samaritan 
College Annual 
Scholarship Banquet 
Good Samaritan College of Nursing and Health
Science held their annual Scholarship Banquet on
August 20, 2017. Thanks to the ongoing support
of our scholarship donors, GSC was able to award
100 scholarships totaling more than $197,000
for the 2017-2018 school year!
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Edward* and Rita Ross Bramkamp Scholarship
“The Good Samaritan College of Nursing and Health Science banquet was an
enriching and meaningful ceremony that brought together generations of
nurses and loved ones allowing us to learn the history and legacy of Good
Samaritan Nursing.  It truly embodies what GSC is all about.  It was touching 
to see the generosity of so many people and how their experience at Good
Sam impacted them so deeply.  Being awarded this scholarship means so much
to me the generosity and   kindness was so touching.  I am so grateful and ap-
preciative to have been   chosen for this honor.  This gift means so much since I
have the entire financial burden of my education.  Having a complete stranger
want to assist me with that burden is beyond words.  I hope one day I will be in
the position to pay it forward and help a future nursing student with his or her
tuition. I admire the generosity and kindness of my donor and she has inspired
me more than just giving me a financial gift but, also by being an example to me.”

–Meredith Miller

Karen Ann Mulholland Scholarship 
"I am blessed receiving this scholarship, but I am even more
blessed to know someone I just met that has such strong
faith in the nurse I’m becoming." 

– Courtney Alexander

Kyle DiPuccio, Ruth Ann Ravenna ’61, Morgan White

Rita Ross Bramkamp, Meredith Miller 

Courtney Alexander, Karen Ann Mulholland

Class of 1961 Scholarship
“Receiving a scholarship is such a blessing. I am so grateful
that someone that doesn't even know me is willing and 
generous enough to invest in me and my education. It gives
me a little extra motivation to work hard and be successful in
my nursing career because I want to show the donors that
they made a great investment. I love that I get to meet my
scholarship donor. We write letters to the donors to say
thank you but I think it's nice to actually get to spend a 
couple hours with them so they can get to know who they
are investing in and to also look them in the eyes and say
thank you for all of their help.”

–Kyle DiPuccio
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Carol Mayborg, Anne Cooksey, Sandy Kiefer, and Jamie Easterling, 
Executive Director of Hospital Operations

Good Samaritan Hospital Guild News
The Annual Membership meeting of Good Samaritan Hospital
Guild was held in May 2017. At this meeting the new Guild
President, Sandy Kiefer, and new Guild Vice President, Anne
Cooksey, were installed and began their two-year terms on
July 1, 2017. Other appointed officers include:
Carol Mayborg, Recording Secretary, and Darlene Ambach,
Corresponding Secretary (completing an unexpired term).

Lilly Ashbrook, Ann Mullins, Candy Hart, Terry Miller, and Amy Hayden

2017 - 2018
Officers of Good Samaritan Hospital Guild

Sandy Kiefer, President
Anne Cooksey, Vice President/President-Elect
Trina McAlister, Treasurer
Darlene Ambach, Corresponding Secretary
Carol Mayborg, Recording Secretary
Fran Conners, Immediate Past President
Candy Hart, Chairperson, Activities
Amy Hayden, Chairperson, Birth Certificates and Baby Photos
Mary Griffin, Chairperson, Gift Shops
Ann Mullins, Chairperson, Membership
Terry Miller, Chairperson, Special Projects
Lilly Ashbrook, Parliamentarian

Membership in Good Samaritan
Hospital Guild is easy and you will
make a difference. By becoming
part of Good Samaritan Hospital
Guild you will:

•  Become part of a winning 
team that raises money to 
support Good Samaritan
Hospital projects and programs

•  Enjoy social, fundraising, and 
educational activities

•  Make new friends and 
reconnect with old friends

•  Make a difference in your 
department/workplace

JOINING IS EASy!  
There are different levels of membership:

Active Membership - $6 Annually
Currently serving as a Good Samaritan Hospital Volunteer 

Associate Membership - $15 Annually
Supports Guild through annual dues, however, 
is not a current volunteer

Lifetime Membership - $100
Supports the Guild through a one-time donation

TriHealth Team Membership  -  $10 Annually
Currently a TriHealth Team Member who wants 
to support Good Samaritan Hospital Guild.

If you are interested, and we hope you are, please contact 
Lynn Meyer at Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation, 
513 862 1258 or lynn_meyer@trihealth.com
to receive an application.

WHy NOT BEcOME A MEMBER!
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Kristin Coppage, MD, Shiva Ghazi,  Holly Mouch, Donna Lambers, MD, and Joyce Lehmann

The annual membership meeting of The Good Samaritans 
of Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation served as the
backdrop for the awards from The Good Samaritans’ 
2017 Gala – Under The Big Top. Donna Lambers, MD 
made the following distributions from this annual event:

NEWS FROM 

The Good Samaritans 
of Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation

Also at the annual meeting, Holly Mouch was introduced as
the new President and 2018 Gala Chairman for The Good
Samaritans.  Also introduced were her co-chairs, Felicia
Burger and Mary Beth Schmidt.  The 2018 Gala will be held
on Saturday, February 10, 2018 at the Hyatt Regency in 
downtown Cincinnati.  The theme of this event will be 
“Illusions – Expect the Unexpected” and will support 
Good Samaritan Hospital, Behavioral Health Services Drug
and Alcohol Treatment Program. Dallas Auvil, MD will
serve as the Physician Champion for this event.

2017 - 2018 Officers of The Good Samaritans
Holly Mouch President

Joyce Lehmann Vice-President

Donna Lambers, MD Past President

Susan cranley Recording Secretary

Susan Manegold Treasurer

Shiva Ghazi First year Directors
Jennifer Pavelka

Kristin coppage, MD Second year Directors
Felicia Burger

$347,690 
Good Samaritan Hospital Faculty Medical 
Center for Pregnancy and Women’s Health

$10,000
Good Samaritan Free Health Center

$10,000
Medical Education Research Fund

$367,690
TOTAL

2017 GALA DISTRIBUTIONS 
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in honor of…
Nancee Albright

Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Schoettmer
Dr. Marc Alexander

Mrs. Alfred M. Armstrong*
Ms. Lois A. Bauer*
Mr. Dennis A. Bross*
Ms. Bridgit A. Daulton*
Ms. Donna M. Dick*
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Ernst Jr.*
Rose Marie Forbeck*
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Fuller*
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Rueve*

Dr. Amrullah Alsatli
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Dr. Dallas Auvil
Ms. Sibley B. Biederman*

Nancy L. Baron
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Brizendine

Dr. Jack Basil
Alta M Bedinghaus Estate*
Ms. Clarissa J. Harmon*
Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Powell*

Jon Beauchamp
Anonymous 

Dr. Stephen Beerman
Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Beerman

Julie L. Behymer
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Dr. David Benson
Conservative Financial Solutions, LLC*

Phil and Mary Beretta's 50th wedding
anniversary

Ruth Ann Ravenna
Denise A Bierbaum

Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*
Dr. Stephen Blatt

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent P. Rizzo*
Tiya Blye

Mr. and Mrs. Robert T. Hebbeler
Dr. Thaddeus Bort

Ms. F. Jean Bockenstette*
John and Georgia Dirksing*
Ms. Katherine Fleek*

Dr. Ranga Brahmamdam
Mr. David W. Amburn*
Mr. and Mrs. David M. Bryant*
Mr. William Corbett*
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Leiser*
Mr. and Mrs. James H. McCartt*
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohanv
Mr. James E. Reynolds*
Mrs. Linda M. Steinriede

Emerson Brauntz
Ms. Alice D. Lingo

Jill Bright
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Kadle

Paige Broughton
Ms. Muluberhan Abate

Brianna Buesing
Mr. and Mrs. Robert T. Buesing

Michele Bunning
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Dr. Robert Burger
Ms. Judith A. Young*

Dr. Matthew Burton
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Dr. Daniel CaJacob
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*
Mr. Bob Sears*

Dr. Donald Carruthers
Mr. and Mrs. Skip and Bonnie Fellinger

Dr. Sambhu Choudhury
Ms. Linda A. Ernst*
Mr. Dan Fritz*
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*
Ms. Sharon S. Petroff*
Ms. Sonja A. Wilson*

Dr. G. Stephen Cleves
Rev. Terence J. Hamilton*
Ms. Lorraine E. Kaestle*
Brother John Martin, S.J.

Dr. Francis M. Collins
Ms. Carol A. Coleman*
Mr. and Mrs. Martin E. Young*

Joan Conradi
Ms. Sheetal Verma

Dr. Kristen Coppage
Ms. Susan M. Barnett*

Dr. Thomas Coyle
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Kuehn
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph O. Zang*

Dr. James P. Cranley
Ms. Joan N. Southwood*

Dr. Lauren Cruse
Mr. Michael H. Paganelli*

Dr. Richard Dammel
Mr. and Mrs. David M. Bryant*
Mr. and Mrs. William Frietsch III*
Ms. Donna M. Hohenstatt*
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Kohl*
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Rayburn*
Mrs. Mary Jane Schiering*
Mr. Elder E. Wiesman*

Frank Dempsey
Ms. Kathleen Rechenberg

Dr. Diane Dolensky
Mary Lou Heiselmann*

Dr. James Donovan
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Dr. David Draper
Mr. Robert A. Kaiser
Ms. Marilyn K. O'Neal*
Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Schoettmer
Ms. Carol A. Weekley*

Dr. Steven Dumbauld
Mary Lou Heiselmann*

Dr. Erik Dunki-Jacobs
Ms. Sue Peters*

Gretchen Everhart
Mr. Laurence E. Weber*

Claire Fedasch
Ms. Julie M. Schulkers

Margene Kelly Fisher
Mrs. Laura Hagen

Kathy Florea
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Stewart

Courtney Foust
Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Le

Dominic W. Frances
Mr. and Mrs. Gary A. Francis

Dr. Irina Gagua
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Stewart

Karen Gahan
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Dr. Ronald Gall
Ms. Betty J. Buehler*

Dr. Karen Gersch
Teresa L. Curran
Ms. Shirley M. Weller*

Dr. Freidoon Ghazi
Ms. Betty J. Buehler*
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Collinsworth*
Eugene and Anita Vollmer

Suzanne Gildea
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Brizendine

Sandy & Tom Gleeson
Ms. Cynthia M. Cleves
Good Samaritan Free Health Center 
Team

Good Samaritan School of Nursing Class
of 1961

Rita Brickner
Sally Verdin

Good Samaritan School of Nursing Class
of 1966

Marcia Heitz
Good Samaritan School of Nursing Class
of 1969

Barbara Dwyer Mack
Good Samaritan School of Nursing Class
of 1972

Martha  Hopkins Crothers
Good Samaritan College Class of 2013

Abigail O'Brien
Amanda Goodale

Ms. Michaelyn M. Sebold*
Dr. Kevin Grannan

Mr. and Mrs. Paul McClary*
Dr. Thomas Green

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald E. Melson*
Valerie L. Grein

Mr. and Mrs. Chad Brizendine
Ms. Sheetal Verma

GSC Class of 1979
Karen A. Mulholland

GSH 14th Floor Staff
Ms. Elizabeth T. Hausfeld

GSH Cardiovascular ICU Staff
Ms. Gayle E. Brown

GSH Doctors and Staff
Ms. Sibley B. Biederman

GSH Intensive Care Unit Staff
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Cline*

GSH NICU Quilt Committee
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Serna

GSH NICU Staff
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ewbank
Mr. and Mrs. Richard N. Yoe

GSH Nurses
Mr. Daniel L. Mugavin*
Karen Ziegler

GSH Outpatient Cancer Care Team
Julie Mason VanCuren

GSH Perioperative Department
Mary Pat Gilligan

GSH Team
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Biggs Jr.
Mr. Willie N. Bush
Ms. Cathleen A. Fink
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Fries, Jr.
Mr. David N. Hardin and 
Ms. Mary H. Turner

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Jackson Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Jones
Mr. Thomas J. Morehead
Mr. Patrick Nicastro
Mr. Benjamin E. Noschang
Ms. Virginia Talbert
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory I. Waldon*
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Windholtz*
Monroe Wynn Jr.

Dr. Hamza Guend
Mr. Alan G. Davies*
Ms. Marilyn K. O'Neal*
Ms. Catherine C. Tepe
Mrs. Wilma J. Turner and Mr. Eddie 
Turner*

Dr. J. Michael Guenther
Mrs. Barbara A. Dawson*

Alicia Hardin
Ms. Nancy J. Misner

Douglas Harris
Ms. Michaelyn M. Sebold*

Candy Hart
Ms. Shirley I. Hardwick*

Dr. Christopher Hayner
Alta M Bedinghaus Estate*

Dr. Joseph Hazen
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Unthank*

Dr. Michael Heile
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence A. Murray

Mary Kay Heldman
Ken Berry and Linda Smith Berry

Dr. Clyde Henderson
Mrs. Comfort Ongie Njicho

Tonie Henderson
Mr. Mark D. Hartkemeyer

Dr. Charles Herfel
Mrs. Andrea A. Bartels*

Jesi Herren
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Ms. Nancy Herzog
Mr. Kevin M. Weiss*

Dr. David Hess
Ms. Kathy L. Abner
Mrs. Andrea A. Bartels*

Dr. Ching Ho
Ms. Maria C. Mundy*

Dr. Miao Huang
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Dr. Robert Hutchins
Mr. David E. Martini*

Dr. Seth Isaacs
Mr. and Mrs. Paul McClary*

Dr. Amir Izhar
Mr. Laurence W. Boyd*

Dr. Amie Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Stewart

Dr. Kathryn Jadeed
Ms. Irene C. Mueller*

Nancy Jaeger
Ms. Sheetal Verma

Barbara Johnson
Ms. Muluberhan Abate

Dr. Adam Kaufman
Ms. Sylvia F. Jemison*

Drew Kaufman
The Kaufman Family

Jodi Keith
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Dr. Robert Kindel
Jewish Federation of Cincinnati*

Dr. Elie Klam
Ms. Sharon S. Petroff*

Graham Matthew Klausing
Ms. Kristine Klausing

Dr. Steven Kleeman
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory W. Olson

Dr. Tara Knipper
Mrs. Errin E. Travers*

Dr. Regina Kohls
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Froehlev

Dr. James P. Konerman
Ms. Patricia Danneman*
Ms. JoAnne M. Fischesser*

Dr. Sri Koneru
Mr. and Mrs. Paul McClary*

Dr. Donna Lambers
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory W. Olson

Dr. Lee Lautman
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Kohl*

Dr. James Leonard
Mrs. Marjorie A. Warnecke*

Dr. Elizabeth LeRoy
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Parchman

Dr. Joann Lohr
Leslie Altimier*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Brandt
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Walsh*

Dr. Don Scott Long
Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Rauf*

Dr. John Loughrey
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Collinsworth*

Dr. David Lustig
Ms. Sharon S. Petroff*

Dr. Jennifer Lykens-Schnacke
Ms. Preeti Chaulk*

Dr. James F. Maher
Mrs. Andrea A. Bartels*
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald P. Krummen*
Mr. and Mrs. K.P. Schneider*

Dr. Shala Mallick
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Klenk*

Dr. Benjamin Maraan
Linda Velten*

Mary Marker
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Stewart

Dr. William Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph T. Appelmann*
Ms. Edith M. Barber
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Dr. Scott Massa
Doris Altenau*
Sr. Frances R. Kregg*

Dr. C.G. Toby Mathias
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Mayfield Clinic & Spine Institute
Mr. Thomas L. Bonhaus

Dr. Dave McCowan
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Dr. Mary Ellen McCullough
Mr. and Mrs. Leroy C. Stenger*

Dr. Nancy McDonough
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Ernst Jr.*

Ginny McLaren
Ms. Linda A. Ernst*

Dr. Christopher McPherson
Mr. Thomas L. Bonhaus
Tom Bonhaus Auto Service

Dr. Raymond Metzger
Mr. and Mrs. Roland A. MacGregor*

Charles L. Moore
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Parchman

Keith Moore
Ms. Sibley B. Biederman

Diane Hawthorne Motz
Mr. and Mrs. Joel T. Eaves

Christa Muck
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Brizendine

Dr. Patrick Muck
Ms. Catherine M. Lanter*
Mr. Stephen M. Wright*

Clara Mueller
Ms. Lisa A. Lukens

Dr. Thomas W. Mueller
Ms. Linda A. Childs*

Jessica Murtland
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Andrea Newby
Ms. Cathleen M. Arnold

Dr. John Nurre II
Mr. David W. Amburn*

Dr. Kathryn O'Keefe
Nancy J Misner*

Richard Okragly
Ms. Michaelyn M. Sebold*

Dr. Andrew Parchman
Ms. Muluberhan Abate*

Dr. Stephen Park
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Collinsworth*
Mr. and Mrs. David W. Thaler*
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Windholtz*

Trish Patton
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Dopp Jr.*

Dr. James Pavelka
Shirley L. Thompson*

Alexandra Pennekamp
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Stewart

Dr. William Polzin
Tom and Bert Lammert

Treaundra Pope
Fr. Hilarion H. Kistner*

Bob Pritts
Don and Betty Powley

Nicole Puterbaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew T. Beckman*

Dr. Jeffrey Rahe
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Wrolstad*

Dr. Robert A. Raines Jr.
Mr. Michael J. Naseef III*

Dr. William Rath
Mr. Edward B. Lunsford*

Dr. Seid Ali Razavi
Brother John Martin, S.J.

Dr. David Reed
Carolyn E. Ungruhe*

Dr. Eugene Reilly
Ms. Vivian L. Lowe*

Dr. Kevin Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond H. Schlinkert

Dr. Raymond Reuss
Ms. Karen M. Sharp*

Deb Riggs
Rick and Mary Rafferty

Dr. Andrew Ringer
Mr. and Mrs. Jason L. Deuer*
Mr. and Mrs. Kerry J. Roell*

Ann Ruble
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Parchman

Dr. Mark Rudemiller
Mr. Robert Muenchen*

Sharon Russo
Mr. Ben Russo

Emma, Grant and Maci Saalfeld
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Meier

Dr. Alexander Saba
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Reeves*

Ms. Emily Salyers
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Jane Schappacher
Ms. Muluberhan Abate

Dr. Thomas E. Schmidt
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Lauck

Dr. William Schnettler
Mr. and Mrs. Gareth Y. Hudson*
Mr. Kevin M. Weiss*

Dr. Kevin Schrand
Mrs. Wilma J. Turner and Mr. Eddie 
Turner*

Dr. Stephen Schuermann
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome H. Schuermann*
Mrs. Janet A. Zerhusen*

Dr. Kimberly Seltzer
Mrs. Janet A. Zerhusen

Dr. Puvi Seshiah
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Collinsworth*
Teresa L. Curran
Mr. Louis H. Groen*
Ms. Betty M. Kilgore*
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence E. Leimbach*
Ms. Rita M. Williams*
Dr. and Mrs. Lindsey Wood*

Dr. Set Shahbabian
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*

Dr. Michael L. Shehata
Mrs. Andrea A. Bartels*

Cooper Simmons
Mr. and Mrs. Sidney C. Lieberman

Tributes Names marked with a red asterisk indicate grateful patients who honored a physician or team member on 
National Doctors’ Day. If you would like information on honoring a physician, please contact Kelly Rowland, 
Director of Development at 513 862 3787 or kelly_rowland@trihealth.com. 
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Dr. Graig Smith
Leslie Altimier*
Ms. Joan Volpenhein*

Dr. J. Michael Smith
Charlene Adamson*
Mr. Karl B. Hauck*
Mr. Robert C. Kispert*
Nancy J Misner*
Carol and James Nieberding*
Mrs. Caroline H. Niemoeller*
Tom and Bev Olthaus*
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth A. Rupe*
Eleanor A. Rutishauser
Mr. Ralph P. Schloemer*
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Schulte*
Mr. and Mrs. Leroy C. Stenger*

Dr. Mark Snyder
Ms. Carol M. Cornelius*
Rose Marie Forbeck*
Mrs. Linda L. Levally*

JoAnn Sullivan-Mann
Ms. Nancy M. Henson
Ken and Cherie Stoll
Dale and Joan Welsch

Andrew Taggart-Caress
Ms. Carolyn Taggart

Amy Taimourzadeh
Ms. Sheetal Verma

Gary Tameris
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Jones

Dr. Prudence Tante-Takougang
Ms. Lorraine M. Krekeler*

Rebecca Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Klenk*

Dr. Dogan Temizer
Mr. Delbert J. Ernst*
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Meibers*
Nancy J Misner*
Mr. Ralph P. Schloemer*
Ms. Mary M. Windholtz

TriHealth Infusion Center Team
Mr. Robert A. Kaiser

Dr. Kevin M Tymitz
Ms. Deborah K. Glassford*
Mr. and Mrs. James O. Jellison*
Mary A. Meister*
Ms. Joan N. Southwood*

Sandy Warner
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Sue Weber
Don and Betty Powley

Sue Wenn
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Brizendine

Western Ridge Emergency Department
Mr. Wilbur H. Ingels

Dr. Barbara Wexelman
Mrs. Andrea A. Bartels*
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Kohl*
Mr. and Mrs. Manohar J. Mohan*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Staab Jr.*

Dr. John Wilson
Ms. Joyce L. Meyer*
Ms. Rita M. Williams*

Dr. David Wiltse
Ms. Amanda Freeman*
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond H. Schlinkert

Dr. Hana Winchester
Mr. William G. Rudicil*

Dr. Marshall Winner
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Collinsworth*
Ms. Betty M. Kilgore*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Klenk*

Shirley Yankosky
Ms. Rebecca Russell

Tom Young
Ms. Beverly A. West*

Dr. Mario Zuccarelli
Mr. and Mrs. James Roth*

in memory of…
Archilbald-Ruff Family

Linda Archibald Ruff
Robert Daniel Arvin

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cupito
Ms. Mary Janis Cupito
Mr. and Mrs. Steven M. Dehne
John and Janis Eppensteiner
Giacci, Roberto-Bailey and Gutekunst
Family

Rose Marconi and Family
Mr. James and Dr. Jean Kraft
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Perrino
Mr. and Mrs. Mario A. Perrino
Rosemary M. Perrino

Mr. and Mrs. Mario A. Roberto
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Russell
Ms. Rosemary M. Sizemore
Ms. Marie Sutthoff
Mr. and Mrs. Rolland B. Tongret
Carolyn S. Wolfram

Eileen Ashurst
Barbara Apking

Judy Bertke
Mr. and Mrs. C. Edward Turner
Rosemary M. Brune
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Dahnke
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Fedroff
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Fink
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Keller
Ms. Kim L. Kulp
Mr. George Niesen
Mr. and Mrs. Richard G. Warman
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Weller

Robert Bess, II
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Mary and William Blankemeyer
Cynthia Bishop

Emma Grace Bolender
Ms. Rebecca Baker

Helen H. Bort
Drs. Thaddeus M. and Leslie Bort

Mary Frances Bradley
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Bradley

Hudson William Brauntz
Ms. Rosemary Anderson

Philip Brennan
Ms. Phyllis S. Konerman

Cora Budde
Anonymous

Nancy Buelterman
Peggy Frondorf

Nicholas Busemeyer
Ms. Courtney A. Busemeyer

Margaret Calme
Maureen Calme Bill

Janice Carlson
Elizabeth Kissel

Linda Carr
Victoria A. Freeman

Kathleen Carrigan
Gail  Duff
Sandra Wilson Johnson
Evelyn Richter Schweitzer

Chuck Cook
Mr. Ray Cook

Dr. William J. Cormier
Anonymous

Robert and Beatrice Cottrell
Mrs. Robin C. Glenn

Tony Council
Rob and Sandy Kiefer

Dr. John Cranley
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Cranley,  III

Isaac Crosby
Mr. and Mrs. Luke O. Crosby
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick E. Crosby

Teresa M. Curtis
Doug and Darlene Ambach
Mr. and Mrs. Joel R. Beall
Josh and Jen Briede
Vince and Patty Clark
GSH Plant Engineering Department
Mr. and Mrs. Terry D. Hogg II
Denny and Pam Jones
Mary Klei
Ms. Emily Kuchey
Mr. and Mrs. William R. McAlister
Mrs. Jennifer M. Reder
Julie A. Schmidt
Mr. and Mrs. James Stapleton
Ms. Kathleen M. Stautberg

Helen Marie Daniel
Ms. Alicia M. Haughaboo

Grover Davis
Dr. Joan Carlson Walson

Mary Lee Davis
Mr. Robert L. Davis

Joann Dellegrotti
Mary Lou Heiselmann
Kathy Frederick Humbert
Mary Crowe Rebold

Emily E. Earehart
MVP Sportspark

Teddy Elchynski
Ruth Ann Ravenna

Ewers and Enderly Family
Ann Ewers Enderle

Louis and Betty Fasce
Barbara Fasce Kelly

Diane M. Feeney
Mr. and Mrs. William Allman
Mr. and Mrs. James Booth
Mr. and Mrs. Granville G. Elliott
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Fairhead
Ms. Anne M. Feferman
Drs. Richard  and Rebecca Feldman
Dr. and Mrs. Frank W. Fortuna
Dr. and Mrs. William H. Fulton
Ms. Pamela A. Gemmer
Mr. and Mrs. Warren L. Gray
Mr. and Mrs. Hany W. Haddad
Mr. William Heeter
Ms. Alice A. Hovde
Ms. Casey J. Maddox
Mr. Donald F. Mairose
Mr. Richard L. Mairose
Ms. Mary McLaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Neltner
Ms. Beverly Olsen
Mr. Waylon Peterson
Mary Kay Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald C. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Stutsman
Mr. Randall Tarter
TCU Greencastle Service Center

Team Members
Ms. Amelia L. Wells

Colin Findley
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ashcraft
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Barrometti
Mr. and Mrs. David Findley
Mr. and Mrs. Shaun D. Findley
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Garry Wolf
Ms. Shirley Yankosky

Nicole Marie Flohr
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Flohr, Sr.

Dr. Raul Florez
Dr. and Mrs. Robert R. Burger
Marvin Good and Mary Lou Motl
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Haglage
Mrs. Joan D. Henning
Mrs. Millie Hodges
J & M Marketing
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Kaufman
Mrs. Joan Krieg
Mr. Bill Markovits and Mrs. Nancy 
Greiwe

Mary Crowe Rebold
Mrs. Esther Zenni

Leona Forste
Mrs. Janice Craig

Caroline E. Fox
Ms. Sandra K. Bogart and Mr. David R. 
Schmuck

Mrs. Sandra K. Fox
Janet Fry

Patricia Daria Gerke
Jean Gendreau

Elaine Ehrhard
Good Samaritan School of Nursing Class
of 1977

Linda Barthel Hinson
Tom Gray

Tisha Bruemmer
Emma Guerity Schwarz

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Guerity
Dr. Charles D. Hafner

Mrs. Phyllis Wintzinger
Judith Hageman

Doreen Miloch Makara
Mary Lou Haley

Mrs. Patricia Sayer
Eugene S. Hart

Candy Hart
James Hart, II

Jamie, Stacy and Mabel Hart
Patricia Hauck

Mr. Karl B. Hauck*
Lois Ann Helfrich

Patricia Daria Gerke
Joan Henning

Dr. and Mrs. David and Karen Huelsman
Dr. Mark Henson

Holly Dianne Robertson
Evelyn Ann and Lucy Louise Herms

Tom, Linda, and Kaitlyn Herms
Norman Lee Hoffmann

John D. Dovich & Associates, LLC
Joye Holthaus

Barbara Apking
Pamela Baird
BDO USA LLP
Susan Bergman-Wandstrat
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Brownfield

Vincent Frasher
Mr. and Mrs. Troy E. Gronotte
Group Tour Media
Candy Hart
Rob and Sandy Kiefer
Mr. and Mrs. Donald P. Klekamp
Mr. and Mrs. Richard F. Kohne
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Kolb
Mr. James C. LaPlant
Ms. Cecilia S. Lawhorn
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Lehn
Ms. Amy L. Neace
Mr. David Neiser
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick M. Orringer Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Primm
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Rumpke
Mr. and Mrs. Gary L. Shields
Mr. and Mrs. William Stetter
TechSolve, Inc
TelNet Technologies, L.L.C.
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Wesseler

Jean Kahn
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Toni Kamp
Ruth A. Barry
Susan V. Dvorak
GSH Clinical Quality Resources 
Department

Ms. Cheryl Hill
Ms. Gloria J. Lindahl
Ms. Mindy Schaich
TriHealth Infection Prevention 
Department

Marjorie Kavanagh
Rosanne Barmann

Kevin Keller
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Leahy
Mr. and Mrs. Edward F. Weber

John Knipschild
Ms. Sherry Armstead
Bethesda Foundation, Inc.
Patricia Byrnes
Ms. Delia Coca
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Espelage
Ms. Deborah Fox
Vincent Frasher
Peggy Frondorf
GSH Pharmacy Department
Mr. Nickolas Hazel
Lisa A. Hess
Dr. and Mrs. David and Karen Huelsman
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Imhoff
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Klosterman
Ms. Julia A. Mace and Mr. Edward R. 
Rush

Jane M. Schappacher
Ms. Barbara Schenck
Ms. Tracy Shugar
Ms. Donna L. Strittmatter
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen G. Thompson
Jane C. Hartman Whalen

Charles M. Kozina
Ruth Kozina

Ruby and Ambrose Leopold
Shirley Leopold

Lisa Limerick
Mrs. Pat Bleh
Fran Conners

Rose Marie Lukens
Jerry and Mary Ann Kroger
Dr. and Mrs. Walter Lovenberg

Fritz Manczyk
Elizabeth Mastriani

Rachael Maupin
Ruth Ann Ravenna

Matthew McCoy
Mrs. Cynthia G. McCoy

Mr. McMeans
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Doris McSweeney
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Carmazzi
Mr. and Mrs. Victor DiPilla
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Faulhaber
Mr. and Mrs. Gregg Feltrup
Mrs. James Fisk
Mr. and Mrs. Shannon Lantz
Ms. M. Anne Longo
Mr. and Mrs. Donald P. Nolte
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald A. Palermo
Mrs. William K. Schubert
Mr. John Showalter
Mrs. Phyllis Wintzinger
Ms. Charlene M. Zembrodt

Marilyn Monople
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Edward and Nancy Moran
Molly Moran Federle

Stephen Jason Morsch
Jeff and Megan Brown
Cincy Chic-Night In White Event
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher P. Geiman
Ms. Patricia G. Livermore
Mr. Jerry G. McCarren
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Monti
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis J. Stemler

Ashley Night
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Barb Nolan
Chris A. Nolan

Vivian H. Oestreicher
Ms. Kathryn H. Elsnau

Benjamin, William, Jackson & 
Michael Oliver

Jamie, Stacy and Mabel Hart
Dr. Emmett O'Neal

Dr. and Mrs. R. Terrell Frey
Molly and Annie Osterman

Mrs. Jay Osterman
Joseph Peters

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest E. Prater Jr.
James Pike

Ms. Nancy M. Henson
Ginny Roberts

Randy Wilson Construction
Mrs. Rita Roberts

Bernice and James Ross
Ms. Elaine K. Ross

Fred Rudolph
Mr. Richard Rudolph

Dr. Thomas A. Saladin
Tom and Cookie Rudler

Karen Schaefer
Ms. Peggy Griffith

Dr. Elmer A Schlueter, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. R. Terrell Frey
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.
Mrs. Phyllis Wintzinger

Dr. William E. Scully
Barbara Apking

Jason J. Sedler
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Sedler

Dorothy Singer Moran
Mr. Kevin Moran

Dr. Paul Spaccarelli
Dr. Amberly L. Davidson
Mr. and Mrs. K.P. Schneider*

Mary Claude Stewart
Mary Stewart Black

John and Pam Strassell
Lisa J. Taphorn

Dr. William Tepe
Ms. Shirley I. Hardwick*

Delores Treadway
Mary Pat Gilligan

Cornelius Turner
Sharon K. Pittard

Freda Turner
Sharon K. Pittard

Connie VanDemark
Shirley Leopold

Finn Volker
Kim J. Volker

Julia Vollette
Mr. and Mrs. David Wickham

Virginia Walsh
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Ginny and Jerry Walsh
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Ursula M. Walter
Christine Wachsmuth RN MS

Charles Webber
Sanford R. Kahn, Ph.D.

Dr. Michael Whitely’s Family Members
Ms. Nancy M. Henson

Marshall Wilcox
Mrs. Essie M. Wilcox

Joanne Williams
Mary Jo Williams Blankemeyer

Terry Wise
Mary Jo Austing Meyer
Mary Crowe Rebold

Jacob Wolfe
Chris and Michele Bender
Humana

Donna Wurzelbacher
Janis Marx

Joseph A. Wurzelbacher
Janis Marx
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Enjoy a mezmerizing evening of  

Saturday, February 10, 2018

GALA BENEFICIARY
Good Samaritan Hospital
Behavioral Health Services:  
Drug and Alcohol Treatment
along with Good Samaritan Free Health Center
and Medical Education Research Fund

HOSTED BY 

THE GOOD SAMARITANS 
of 

Good Samaritan Hospital Foundation
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